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17 February 2025 
 
auDA Terms of Endorsement Review  
Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development and Communications  
GPO Box 2154  
CANBERRA ACT 2601  
 
Att: Ian Sheldon, Internet Governance Team 
 
Subject: Feedback on the Terms of Endorsement for the .au Domain Administration 
(auDA) 
 
Dear Mr Sheldon, 
 
I write on behalf of Identity Digital Australia, the Registry Services Provider for the .au 
country code Top Level Domain and technology partner of the .au Domain Administration 
(auDA). 
 
I am pleased to provide input to the 2025 Terms of Endorsement Review for auDA. 
 
auDA plays a vital role in Australia’s internet ecosystem. It is diligent in managing the .au 
domain in the interests of Australian internet users—from its careful oversight of the .au 
domain and the licensing rules developed with the community, to its advocacy and 
participation in internet governance processes at the local, regional, and global levels. 
 
Identity Digital considers the relatively minor amendments to auDA’s Terms of Endorsement 
proposed by government in this review reflect community expectations of auDA and believes 
the Terms of Endorsement will continue to ensure the delivery of a stable and secure .au that 
benefits all Australians. 
 
Identity Digital is pleased to partner with auDA in the delivery of its registry services for the 
.au ccTLD and looks forward to continuing this partnership into the future.  
 
If you have any questions about Identity Digital’s submission, please contact me at 
pdonalds@identity.digital.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Patrick Donaldson 
Director  
Identity Digital Australia 
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